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INFORMATION NEEDED 

 
At approximately 11:50 P.M., on January 17, 2008 the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department received several calls of a male in the roadway at the 1700 block of 
Northeast 4 Avenue.  Fort Lauderdale Police and Fire-Rescue responded and 
found a male in the middle of the roadway.  The male has been transported to 
Broward General Medical Center where he is in critical condition. 
 
The victim has been identified as Anthony Soltys, W/M, 12/06/19660, a Fort 
Lauderdale resident. 
 
Anyone with any information pertaining to this case or anyone who may have 
knowledge of Soltys’ whereabouts on this date is encouraged to contact 
Detective Mark Shotwell at 954-828-5517, Detective Jim Jaggers at 954-828-
5970, or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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